
Any queries email the Colposcopy Team cervicalsmear@uhl-tr.nhs.uk 

 

 

Sat 16th March     
9am - 2pm 

Walk-in Clinic 

 
University Hospitals of Leicester 

NHS Trust 

 
 
 
 

 

Cervical 
Smear Test 
Due or Overdue? 

The Colposcopy 
Team can help 

 
 
 
 

  

 
 
 
 
 

 

Locations: Gynaecology Clinic, Ground Floor, Jarvis Building, LRI 

    Gynaecology Services Unit, Maternity entrance, LGH  

You can attend if:  
 
- Your cervical smear is overdue 

- You have received your cervical smear invitation letter  
- Your smear is due within the next 3 months 

Please do not attend if you are:  
- Over 65 years of age 

- Have had a hysterectomy  

- You have heavy bleeding on the day of the clinic 

        

If possible, please 
bring your 

Cervical Smear 
invitation letter 

with you 
  

Clinic open 
to the 

Public & 
UHL Staff 
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